
 

Grimsby Power Incorporated 
231 Roberts Road 

Grimsby, ON 

L3M 5N2 

PH: 905.945.5437 x 221 

FX: 905.945.9933 

June 29, 2011 

 

Delivered by Courier and E-mail 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27
th

 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Grimsby Power Incorporated 

 Electricity Distribution Rate Application for 2012 Rates 

 

 

On June 22
nd

, 2011 the Board issued revisions to the “Chapter 2 of the Filing Requirements for 

Transmission and Distribution Applications” which contains a number of changes and a number 

of prescribed OEB MS Excel templates to include with applications. 

 

Grimsby Power Incorporated (Grimsby Power) was intending to file its rate rebasing cost of 

service application by June 24
th

, 2011 as per our letter to the OEB dated April 7
th

, 2011.  

However, the issuance and timing of revised guidelines will delay this submission. 

 

Grimsby Power has reviewed the new filing requirements and is working towards incorporating 

the changes into Grimsby Power’s rate application. 

 

Grimsby Power is advising the Board that in order to file its cost of service application to include 

the additional requirements of Chapter 2 it will need additional time.  Grimsby Power will file its 

cost of service rate application in the near future. 

 

Regards, 

 

Doug Curtiss 
 

Doug Curtiss, P.Eng. 

Chief Executive Officer 

Grimsby Power Inc.  


